CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06157-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:58 PM
To: 'meterman212@hotmail.com’
Subject: FW: Disgusted with corporate greed

Dear Mr. Kopf,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Sandra Soto On Behalf Of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:22 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: Disgusted with corporate greed

From: Ruth McHargue

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:16 PM

To: Records Clerk

Cc: Angie Calhoun

Subject: FW: Disgusted with corporate greed

Add to docket file 160021 and forward to PSC contact.
Thanks,
Ruth

From: Sandra Soto On Behalf Of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:39 PM

To: Ruth McHargue

Cc: Angie Calhoun

Subject: FW: Disgusted with corporate greed

Good afternoon,

Please see the e-mail below. Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer correspondence,
and what docket it should be placed in.

Thank you.

Sandra Soto


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06157-16


Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: meterman212 Kopf [mailto:meterman212@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:40 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Disgusted with corporate greed

When does corporate greed stop? Florida is a state that is home
to many on fixed incomes. An increase of this size is simply
unconscionable. The utility is supposed to serve it's citizens, not
get rich off of them. #totallydisgusted.

Daniel Kopf

Boynton Beach, FL. 33437





